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Parks/Rec minutes 9/11/19 

 

     PITTSFORD PARKS & RECREATION BOARD 

 
Minutes 

 

            September 11, 2019 
          
 

 
Members Present: Rick Taylor, Ron Anderson, Greg Riley, Rachel Baker August and Pam Cooper-
Vince 

 
Also Present:  Kate Munzinger, Town Board Liaison, Jessie Hollenbeck, Recreation Director  

    
  Absent:  Lisa Stein, Ben McCormick and John Reddington 

 
 The meeting opened at 6:45 pm 

 
Rick Taylor, Chairman: 
 

 June minutes were approved. 
 

 Recreation Update: 
 Recreation Director Jessie Hollenbeck reported on the following: 
 

 Jessie Hollenbeck reported on the success of the Summer Fun program.  The 
outdoor movies & concerts were a huge success, with no cancellations due to 
the weather. 

 The Recreation fall programs have begun.  The After School program is full with 
a wait list. 

 The Recreation staff is starting work on the winter brochure. 

 Jessie stated that our vice-chairman, Joel Agate, has moved out of state. 

 The Town of Pittsford Food Truck Fest is this Saturday, at the four corners.  
There is music, food and family activities. 

 We had the Pittsford Farmer’s Mkt. here at the Community Ctr. for the first year.  

 Jessie reported on the success of the Trail Passport Program that we have 
collaborated with Wegman’s to create.  Rick Taylor suggested we might consider 
contacting the Pittsford schools/teachers to see if any are interested in including 
this program as a part of their class. 

 Jessie discussed the Autism Community application and the future training that 
will be offered.  Participants for the training will be determined. 

     
 
  Town Board Update: 

    Councilwoman Kate Munzinger reported on the following: 
 

 Kate Munzinger reported on the Oct. 1 opening of the Town of Pittsford’s new 
dog park.  We will be a part of the Monroe County dog park system.   

 The Walk for Inclusion will be on Sunday, September 15, starting at 10 a.m.  It 
will begin and end at the Pittsford Community Ctr.  We have partnered with the 
Special Olympics, as a host for this event. 
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 Comments: 

  

  Rick Taylor will contact Supervisor Smith in regards to the planning of the dog    
park and the future planning of the Erie Canal Park. 

 

 It was suggested that Paul Schenkel and/or Jessica Neal attend our next 
meeting. 

 
 Ron Anderson reminded us of the Seniors Euchre tournament coming up in Oct. 

 
 Ron Anderson suggested having the benches out front be available for a 

sponsorship/memoriam, charging a fee.  This will be reviewed at the next 
meeting. 

 
 Pam Cooper-Vince suggested outdoor recreation activities. She will look into 

some options and report to the board. 
 

Ron Anderson made a motion to close the meeting.  Rick Taylor seconded the motion, which 
passed following a unanimous vote.  The meeting closed at 7:36 pm. 

 
  
   
 

  
  Respectfully submitted, 
            
           Julie A. Donnelly 
 Secretary 


